
Supported by the Processed Oat Partnership,
the two scholarships will focus on research
that benefits WA’s milling oat industry. 

This might include innovative solutions and
opportunities in oat agronomy, processing,
industry sustainability, breeding, marketing,
oat food and beverage product development
or oat processing waste.

Jump into a scholarshipJump into a scholarship  
to study WA oatsto study WA oats

NUFFIELD SCHOLARSHIPS TO
BENEFIT THE WESTERN
AUSTRALIAN OAT INDUSTRY

Two Nuffield Scholarships are available in 2024 aimed at advancing 
oat processing opportunities in Western Australia

MONDAY 6 MARCH

11 - 13 SEPTEMBER
2024 scholarships announced at
the National Conference, Perth
nuffield.com.au/conference-2023

2024 scholar applications open 

WWW.GIWA.ORG.AU/POP

THE PROCESSED OAT PARTNERSHIP

The Processed Oat Partnership is an industry-led program,
supported by the State Government, providing a foundation
for growth in the oat industry over the next 20 years.

The Grain Industry Association of WA (GIWA), through the
GIWA Oat Council, is the lead program partner and advisor,
providing a communications portal between stakeholders.
The Department of Primary Industries and Regional
Development is the lead State Government agency for the
program. 

MORE INFORMATION
visit www.nuffield.com.au

https://www.nuffield.com.au/conference-2023

